[image: image1.png]



DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
Public Health Service


National Institutes of Health


National Cancer Institute

Date
Allen M. Goorin, MD
Head, Osteosarcoma Program
Dana-Farber/Harvard Cancer Center at Dana-Farber Cancer Institute
Division of Pediatric Hematology/Oncology
4th Floor
319 Longwood Avenue
Boston, MA 02115


Dear Dr. Goorin,

On behalf of the National Cancer Institute (NCI) and everyone involved in PDQ®, we would like to thank you for your work as a PDQ Pediatric Treatment Editorial Advisory Board member.  Your efforts have furthered NCI’s goal to disseminate evidence-based, peer-reviewed cancer information to health professionals, patients and their families, and the public. Each month, the Cancer.gov Web site receives more than 14 million visits and the PDQ summaries receive more than half a million visits.  In addition, the PDQ cancer information summaries are widely used as a resource for other NCI information products and for the Cancer Information Service.  We appreciate all that you’ve done to help provide our users with credible, comprehensive, high-quality information.

Being a member of a PDQ Editorial Advisory Board requires a significant amount of time and a commitment to excellence. We greatly appreciate the time and expertise you’ve brought to the PDQ cancer information summaries and willingness to provide this valuable public service for the past **ADD NUMBER HERE** years.

Thank you again for your contributions to the PDQ Pediatric Treatment Editorial Advisory Board.  It is through the efforts of our Board members that the information in PDQ is reliable, accurate, and up-to-date.

Sincerely,

	A. Kim Ritchey, MD, Editor-in-Chief

PDQ Pediatric Treatment Editorial Board 

NCI, Office of Communications and Education

6116 Executive Boulevard

Suite 300A, MSC 8321

Rockville, Maryland 20852
	Sharon Quint-Kasner
PDQ Adult Treatment Editorial Board Manager
Office of Cancer Content Management, NCI
6116 Executive Blvd. 
Suite 3002B MSC 8321
Bethesda, MD 20892-8321


